
SUBMITTED VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 

May 6, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O.Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: PacifiCorp’s Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) pursuant to WAC 480-100-
640, Docket No. UE-210829  

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Please find enclosed Sierra Club’s Comments on PacifiCorp’s Clean Energy Implementation 
Plan and accompanying attachments in Docket UE-210829. The confidential and redacted 
versions of this filing have been e-filed with the Commission. The redacted version has been 
served upon all parties via email and the confidential version has been served upon PacifiCorp 
and Commission Staff in compliance with RCW 80.04.095, WAC 480-07-160 and the Non-
Disclosure Agreement between Sierra Club and PacifiCorp via encrypted .zip folders. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.  

Sincerely, 
/s/ Ana Boyd 
Ana Boyd 
Research Analyst 
Sierra Club Environmental Law Program 
2101 Webster Street, Suite 1300 
Oakland, CA 94612 
415-977-5649
ana.boyd@sierraclub.org

Enclosures 
CC: Service List (via Email) 
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